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June 23, 2015 
 
Michael B. Cates, DVM, MPH 
Director & Professor 
Kansas State University 
Master of Public Health Program 
311 Trotter Hall 
1700 Denison Avenue 
Manhattan, KS 66506-5615 
 
Dear Dr. Cates: 
 
Thank you for submitting an interim report to the Council on Education for Public Health. The 
CEPH Board of Councilors reviewed the report at its June 11-13, 2015 meeting and determined 
that the program has demonstrated compliance with Criteria 1.2 (Evaluation), 2.3 (Core 
Knowledge) and 2.6 (Competencies).   
 
In order to maintain accredited status, the next accreditation review must take place before July 
1, 2019. We look forward to reviewing your program in greater depth during your next 
accreditation review.  
 
      Sincerely, 
 
       
 
 
       
 
 
      Donna J. Petersen, MHS, ScD, CPH 
      President 
 
cc: CEPH Councilors 
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